
NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education (OITE)
Subject: NIH Graduate & Professional School Fair - Exhibitor Registration Now Open

Dear Colleague, 
The NIH Office of Intramural Training and Education is pleased to announce that the NIH 
Graduate & Professional School Fair will be held in Summer 2022 from Tuesday, July 19 
through Thursday, July 21.

The fair provides an opportunity for you to meet and recruit up-and-coming young scientists 
taking part in the NIH Postbaccalaureate Program.  Many of our approximately 1400 
postbaccalaureate trainees will apply to graduate or professional school for Fall 2023.  They are
a diverse population, representing educational institutions across the United States.  They 
typically have completed extensive undergraduate coursework in the sciences and a variety of 
research and/or clinical experiences.  Our trainees are interested in pursuing PhD, MD, MPH, 
and DDS degrees or combinations thereof.  In recent years they have matriculated in programs 
in the biomedical sciences, engineering, chemistry, public health, psychology, genetic 
counseling, pharmacy, medicine, nursing, and dentistry.  This year the fair will welcome all 
interested college students, postbacs, and other interested young scientists.  Over 5000 
attendees viewed the live and pre-recorded events at the 2021 Fair.   

The deadline to register as an exhibitor is April 29, 2022.  As always, there is no registration fee 
to exhibit or attend this event.  

Registration Form – URL ADDRESS

 
The OITE has scheduled a live Q&A session about exhibiting at the fair.  This is your 
opportunity to ask questions and receive guidance for setting up your virtual session, promoting 
the event, and other important information.  This session will be recorded in case you are 
unable to attend.

Q&A Informational Session – URL ADDRESS
 
 
We are excited about the 2022 Fair, and we hope you will choose to join us. Additional 
information for exhibitors is located at: https://www.training.nih.gov/gp_fair_exhibitor_home.  
 
If you have colleagues that want to join this listserv to receive information about exhibiting at the
NIH Graduate & Professional School Fair, they can submit their information 
at:  https://www.training.nih.gov/sas/_20/2059/.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at newellj@nih.gov.  

Best regards,  
Jackie Newell-Hunt
NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education
https://www.training.nih.gov
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